University of Pennsylvania

Center for Korean Studies 
Undergraduate Summer Scholarships

In 2010, Center for Korean Studies will award five (5) undergraduate scholarships of $2000 each to Penn students for use during the summer of 2010. The scholarship is intended to support study at an accredited university in South Korea. Any student enrolled in an undergraduate degree program at Penn is eligible to apply. Awards will be made on the basis of the competitively established merit of the proposals. In order to be considered for a grant, please submit:

-completed application form;

-copy of a letter of admission/acceptance into a program at an accredited university in South Korea;


-one-page (double-spaced) description of the reason for study in Korea;


-unofficial transcript; and


-one letter of recommendation by a faculty member.

Application deadline is Thursday, April 1, 2010. Please e-mail the application material as attachment files to Thomas Ok (okmy@sas.upenn.edu), Program Coordinator, Center for Korean Studies, Williams Hall 642, University of Pennsylvania, Philadelphia, PA 19104-6305. Awards will be announced in mid-April.
Undergraduate Summer Scholarship Application

Name: 








  Class year:  


School(s): 












Major(s): 












Minor(s): 











Mailing address:  











E-mail: 











Name of faculty recommender: 









Summer program in which you intend to register: 






Korea-focused and/or other relevant courses taken as an undergraduate student: 
